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Summary

• Nov. 2014 - Council approved a Professional Services 
Agreement with Pacific Municipal Consultants (PMC). 

• Feb. 2015 - PMC entered into a purchase agreement 
with Michael Baker International, Inc. 

• Dec. 2015 - The merger was complete. 

• Assignment and Assumption Agreement needed to 
allow the project to continue with Michael Baker.

• No change to project team members, timeframe for 
completion and budget.
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Recommendation

It is recommended by the Planning and Economic 
Development Department that the Council, by 
resolution:

• Approve the Assignment and Assumption of 
Professional Services Agreement Number 
F000893 and Consent to Assignment by and 
among Pacific Municipal Consultants, Michael 
Baker International, Inc., and the City of Santa 
Rosa.
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